Welcome
Welcome to 2nd grade! The purpose of this letter is to give you some general information that will help your child make a smooth transition into second grade. Passion for learning and maintaining a productive on-task environment is important. We will continue to discuss behaviors that enhance learning in the upcoming weeks.
Along with your child’s education, Safety is a priority. With your help, we can keep your child and everyone in our classroom safe. Please talk to and instill in your child that it’s very important to follow all safety measures that are put in place in class and in the school.
I believe in focusing on the positive and will recognize individual children and the class when I see behaviors and work habits that are conducive to learning. If a child exhibits a behavior that gets in the way of his/her education, or the education of others, that child and teacher will work together to get his/her back on track. If the teacher is unable to motivate the student to get back on track, the parent/guardian will be notified, and further actions will be discussed.
Homework/Conduct
Students will have a communication/homework folder which should come home every night. It will have assignments and other important information. Please check your child’s each night. The homework folders must come back to school every day. 
The purpose of homework is to review and extend concepts and strategies learned throughout the school day. It helps the students learn responsibility. Homework gives you a glimpse of what we have been working on in class. It is designed to be multi-level so that everyone's needs can be met. We will be reviewing concepts at first so please be patient. Homework assignments will be on a monthly assignment sheet and kept on their agenda. A behavior calendar will be given every 9 weeks. This calendar needs to be initialed nightly and returned to school daily.                                                                  
I feel that children learn best when teachers and parents work together.  Please feel free to contact me at school by phone (706) 737-7262. So that your child/children get the most out of the school day, I will be unable to use classroom time to meet with parents.                                                                 
Sincerely                                                                                



Ms. Curry
currymo@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us


